	
	[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]





Enquiries  
:
S Chaney-Matthee
E-mail
      :
chaney@sun.ac.za
Date
 :
03 March 2010


TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: On The Ball Computers

I have enjoyed the training at On The Ball Computers.

The occasions I attended the courses it was insightful and very interesting.

The staff was always friendly and helpful and the atmosphere was enjoyable.

The courses were set out in a manner that one could keep up and still have time to ask questions need be.

I would recommend anyone to attend the courses presented at On The Ball Computers.

Yours sincerely

S Chaney-Matthee
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